
         Borough of  

                                                      

   
       Clifton Heights 

From Mayor Joseph T. Kelly Jr. in cooperation with the Clifton Heights Police 
Department, we invite all residents to attend this Town Hall Meeting.  

The entire nation is in the midst of a heroin and opioid epidemic and Delaware County 
has not been excluded. Each year, more Americans die from drug overdoses than in traffic 
accidents, and more than three out of five of these deaths involve an opioid. In Delaware 
County alone there were 227 total drug related deaths in 2016.  Our local area residents have 
not been spared from this tragedy, and we need to make a difference through education and 
assistance.   

In cooperation between Mayor Joseph T. Kelly Jr.,  members of Clifton Heights Borough 
Council, the Clifton Heights Police Department and various county and state officials with the 
goal to address this growing concern, the entire community is invited to attend an Opioid 
Awareness Town Hall Meeting on Wednesday, May 10th starting at 6:00 pm. Parents, 
students, community leaders and residents are all encouraged to join in the discussion at the 
Clifton Heights Fire Company Hall located at 20 W. Baltimore Avenue in Clifton Heights.  

The Town Hall meeting will include an overview of the alarming opioid epidemic that is 
having devastating impacts on our Delaware County community and will connect residents 
with resources available for treatment and recovery.  With a message of prevention, 
education, and awareness,  the Delaware County NOPE (Narcotics Overdose Prevention & 
Education) Task Force will provide an informative, interactive presentation about the realities 
of youth drug abuse and addiction and provide information on the steps we can take as a 
community to prevent addiction and overdoses.  

Hosted by the Mayor and Council of the Borough of Clifton Heights, the  Clifton Heights 
Police Department, Delaware County Heroin Task Force, PA State Rep. Jamie Santora and 
District Attorney Jack Whelan,  the open discussion will include experts from the medical, 
treatment and education communities. Our endeavor is to help our residents see the signs of 
addiction and provide avenues of education, assistance and the eventual positive outcome 
that is within our grasp when community and leadership come together to cure this horrific 
disease.  



We hope you will attend and expect that everyone will take away information that will 
be both helpful and insightful. The Town Hall is free and open to not only the residents of 
Clifton Heights, but all those who are impacted by this epidemic.   


